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 CIWQS Nos. 256695, 255284, 252650, 228968  (JHM)  
 
Chevron Chemical Company LLC 
Richmond Refinery 
Attn: Mr. J.G. Whiteside, General Manager 
841 Chevron Way 
Richmond, CA 94801 
 
ConocoPhillips Company 
San Francisco Refinery at Rodeo 
Attn: Dennis Quilici, Water Compliance Sepcialist 
1380 San Pablo Ave 
Rodeo, CA 94572-1354 
 
Shell Oil Products US and Equilon Enterprises LLC 
Shell Martinez Refinery 
Attn:  Mr. Steven Overman, Senior Staff Engineer 
3485 Pacheco Blvd 
Martinez, CA 94553 
 
Tesoro Refining & Marketing Co  
Golden Eagle Refinery  
Attn:  Mr. Peter Carroll 
150 Solano Way 
Martinez, CA 94553 
 
NOTICE: Tentative Order Amending NPDES Permits for Chevron Richmond Refinery (Order No. 

R2-2006-0035), ConocoPhillips San Francisco Refinery at Rodeo (Order No. R2-2005-
0030), Shell Martinez Refinery (Order No. R2-2006-0070), and Tesoro Golden Eagle 
Refinery (Order No. R2-2005-0041) 

 
Dear Sirs: 
 
The Regional Water Board intends to consider the attached Tentative Order revising the subject NPDES 
permits during a meeting to commence at the time and place indicated below: 
 
 DATE/TIME: March 10, 2010, 9:00 a.m. 
 PLACE: Auditorium, Elihu Harris State Building, 1515 Clay Street 
  Oakland, California 
 
One copy each of the Tentative Order and Notice of Public Hearing are enclosed. If you have any 
comments, please submit them in writing no later than 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, January 27, 2010, to the 
attention of John Madigan. Comments received after this date will not be considered or included in the 
preparation of the package presented to the Regional Water Board for its consideration. Our response to 
comments will be posted on our website one week prior to the hearing. 
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact John H. Madigan at (510) 622-2405 or by 
e-mail at jmadigan@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
  Lila Tang 
  Chief, NPDES Division 
 
Enclosures 
Copy to: Lyris NPDES Wastewater Permits List 
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